
Dear MSC Members: 

 

As many of you know Jerry Shelton and Pam Palombi married on Sunday, June 26, this 

last weekend.  For their honey moon they choose to use the lodge and enjoy the place 

they love, Truckee.  This morning after the fog lifted they set out to ride Old 40 to Sugar 

Bowl from the Lodge.  During this ride, Jerry had a massive Heart Attach and did not 

survive.    

 

Please keep Pam and the rest of Jerry’s family in your prayers as they go from the joyous 

occasion of Sunday to this very sorrowful event. 

 

Services for Jerry will be held at Big Valley Grace Church, 4040 Tully Road, Modesto, 

CA on Friday, July 8th, 2011 at 4:00.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A reception will follow at Mill Creek Church, 147 Auto Center Court, Modesto, CA. 

 

 

 

 

 


